
COVID-19:  Re-Opening Tennis Courts &  
Baseball Fields 

 
 
Shrewsbury Borough will be reopening its tennis courts and baseball fields 
on Friday, May 1.  Individuals who use our parks are reminded that they 
must practice safe social-distancing.  The following guidelines will also be 
set in place: 
 

- Tennis lessons are not permitted. 
 

- There are to be no sports practices, lessons or games of any 
kind (e.g. baseball, lacrosse, soccer). 

 
- Individuals are to remain 6 feet apart. 

 
Additionally, please be aware that Playgrounds, Workout stations and 
Basketball courts will remain closed until further notice.   
 

 


